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Condo proposal 100 Cumberland

Hi Matthew

I live at 221 Burris st. just across the street from the rear loading dock of the old Lifesaver factory. They were still
making candy when my wife Gillian and I bought our house 32 years ago. Obviously we are very interested in the condo
proposal for that building. Is the ownership still in the hands of the people who made the initial proposal in 2013? Do you
know anything about Archer Development Corporation? Any info would be greatly appreciated.

Regards
Nick and Gillian Vander Vliet
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